
 

 

 
 
 
26 June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Harris 
email:  fyi-request-8064-dd159fd8@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Alex 
 
 
Re:  Official Information Act Request  
 
 
Regarding your request of 19 June 2018 for “all information relating to, or provided by, 
Thompson and Clark Private Investigations between the years 2014-2018 held by your 
agency” we make to following response: 
 

 Scion has not engaged Thompson and Clark Private Investigations in a paid or 
unpaid capacity over the time frame requested. 

 Scion does receive a free to access report from Thompson and Clark Private 
Investigations on a monthly basis called the Situation Report. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 
0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Julian Elder 
Chief Executive Officer 
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